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Football 
Last week’s game witnessed a 4-2 win against a London side, Metro Gas, in the quarter 
final of the Inter Regional Challenge cup. Borden are now through to the semi-finals. 
Saturday’s away match (14th) was cancelled on the day following a referee’s pitch 
inspection stating the ground was too soft due to the recent heavy rain. The side are 
currently mid-table but with games in hand as this 22/23 season reaches the halfway 
period. The next home match is next Saturday 21st, a league game against Tenham 
Ten. 
 
Full details of the coming season senior matches can be found on the website https: 
https://www.bordenvillagefc.co.uk/ 
 
The Under Eights side continue to play their matches at the weekend. 
  
Cricket 
The cricket season is now in winter recess. 
 
The cricket statistics & club information particularly for new interested players can be 
viewed at www.borden.play-cricket.com 
 
Anyone interested in playing regular cricket is asked to contact the cricket section via 
the details on the website. 
 

Pavilion 

The air sourced heating system is in the process of being installed and will be up and 
running by Monday 16th January. 
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